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Governor extends Onam Greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has extended his 

warm greetings and good wishes to the people of the State on the auspicious 

occasion of Onam. He expressed hope that the celebration of the festival would help 

in fostering unity, harmony and fellow feeling among various communities also 

reaffirming the pride in the composite culture of India. 

May the festival usher in peace, prosperity and well being of all residents of 

Arunachal Pradesh, the Governor wished. 
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